
 

                         Greenville Beautification Committee Meeting Minutes 

June 08, 2017 

 

Committee Members Present: Deb Spratt,  Maggie Bickford,  Rick Miller, Jim Lambert, Deb Walsh, 

Cookie Shameiri, Christine Johnson, Kim Duthie, Marion Munsch, Markarevich, Linda Huszar 

 

Discussion:  

 Meeting called to order at 6:40.  Minutes of the May 18th meeting were discussed and accepted. 

 Plot owners updated the group on status of clean up on their properties. 

 Invoices will be created at Mason Brook Nursery to cover the purchases of plants and mulch. Linda will 

follow up with Maureen as no invoices have been received by the Committee yet.  

 Mulch delivery will take place on June 10th.  Jim will deliver the first load at 8:30 to Main Street.  

Hopefully we can cut the small elm shoot at Janice Blease’s property that she would like taken down. 

 Please review the web page on the GreenvilleNH.org site and e-mail Deb with corrections and/or 

suggestions for changes.  Deb and Maggie will work on some additions to the pages 

 Cards of Appreciation will be given to Greenville Auto and The Antiques Mall to acknowledge their 

efforts in making their properties more attractive. 

 The fourth whisky barrel will be used at the pool area. 

 Maggie will  contact the DOT to see what date they plan to sweep. 

 

 

Items for inclusion on Agenda for Next Meeting:  

-Dog Poop post pricing and ordering information 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50.  The next committee meeting will be at 6:30pm on July??. 

Minutes submitted by: Maggie Bickford 

Approved by:  


